
Westchester Corvette Club 

August 05, 2025, Meeting Minutes 

Attendees:  Rich Sarcone, V Camporeale, Rich Morgante, Rich Scarcone, Joe Raffaele, Bob Giglio, Rick 
Ricciardi, Don Baisley, Lou Saltarelli, Dennis P. Pennino, Chase DeRose, Ephrain Bosgang, Dennis 
Tedesco, Anthony DeGrandi, Nick Cavaluzzi, Arthur Brunwassar, Peter Tracy, Eric Conava, Joe Covais, 
Sal Carlino, George Ulley, Art Tempelton, Rich Dolce, Chuck Gray, Ed Condura, Art Caley, Rick Suarez, 
Eddie Rodriguez, Len Bologna. 
 
Prior to the meeting John Vitro (Curry General Manager) stopped in to say that he is working with the 
dealership’s owner to see if Curry can provide discounts on parts, service, and vehicles.  More to come. 
Rich Sarcone called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. The minutes from the previous meeting were 
reviewed. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 
Treasurers Report: Rich Morgante reported the latest balance of $6,355.58. 
 
Events: Dennis Tedesco reported that the annual WCC picnic had a record number of attendees.  
Wayne, Art, and Dennis P. were the chefs of the day.  All had a great time.  
Chicken Run (Burrillville, RI) is scheduled for Saturday August 9th. 25 people are registered.  All will 
meet at Rosehill shopping center at 8:15 AM.  The destination is Wright’s Farm.  The cost is 
$28.50/person which includes tax, tip and all the chicken you can eat. 
 
60th Anniversary Celebration October 17th at Somers Point: Dennis T. reported he has hired a DJ for 
the event for a very reasonable cost of $600.00.  Dennis also stated that the event is open to all.  
Spread the word and bring your friends.  The cost is $120/person.  38 ads for the journal have been 
sold and more are coming in. 

      
      The next weekly cruise is August 12 to the North Street Pub in White Plains at 6PM. 
 
      The Mystery Run will be on September 7th or 14th.  Dennis T. will keep us updated. 

 
Carlisle: Only one parking space remains; all rooms are booked.   
 
Fall Car Show: Rich Sarcone reported September 28th. is the date, with a rain date of October 5th. 
We will follow the same program as the spring show since it worked very well. Anthony DeGrandi 
has procured a sound tech for the event and Rich Dolce has procured an ice cream vendor. 
 
Rich Sarcone stated that members can inform him of any upcoming event not listed on the 
calendar by providing the relevant details, and he will notify all members accordingly. 
As there were no additional matters to discuss, the meeting ended at 6:47 PM. 
 
Next meeting will be Tues. September 2nd at 6pm at Curry Chevrolet Central Avenue, Scarsdale. 
 
Submitted by: 
Vincent Camporeale.  


